
 
 

 

Flowers for Easter - Info and envelopes are available in the 
gathering area at the kiosk. Deadline -  March 19th.   
 

Quilting Supplies Needed - Blankets (plain, lightweight), 
sewing remnants, or draperies.  Leave them in the large closet 
in the Social Hall.  For more info contact:  Alberta Grunklee 
(451-6129) or Janice Jensen (451-8547). 
 

Lutheran Women’s Missionary League - Spring Mission  
Gathering - Saturday, April 7th, starting at 8:30am - Trinity 
Lutheran in Northfield.  Theme is: “Depression and Suicide 
in Today’s Youth” - speaker Misty Zacharias.  Contact: Gloria 
Kenow 451-6941.  All women and youth are welcome. 
 

Prayer at Good Shepherd - People are available to pray 
with you between services in the Prayer Room located east of 
the  Gathering Area. They will be wearing a red lanyard, they 
would love to pray with you.  Prayer requests can be submit-
ted by filling in the gold  insert in this bulletin and hand to an 
usher.  Visit the church website and click on Prayer.  Email the 
prayer team at goodshepherdprayer@msn.com 

 

 

 

To prepare for worship next week read: 
 Wednesday,  March 21st - Matthew 24:1-22 

 Sunday, March 25th -  Romans 8:31-39 and  
                                                 Matthew 10:24-31 
 

Sunday 9:15am Bible Study - Social Hall 
 March 18 - Revelation Study - Seven Key Figures followed 

by Seven Bowl Judgments  - led by Larry Kunkel 

 March 25 - Seven Dooms of Babylon and Return of Christ   
“What’s Next?” -  led by Larry Kunkel 

 April 1 - No Bible Study - Enjoy breakfast served by Good 
Shepherd Youth 

 

Check out the Welcome Center 
 Visiting Good Shepherd? -  Pick up a welcome packet  
       and visit with the host at the center.  Thank you for  
       worshipping with us today! 

 Preschool Registration forms - for 2018-2019 school year. 

 Sign up to Serve -  Check out info about all of our minis-
tries at Good Shepherd, opportunities to serve. 

 Nicaragua Missions Trip – Interested in being part of a 
short-term mission trip in August?  Applications are at the 
welcome center.  Check the World Missions kiosk in the 
gathering area for more info.  

  News for the week of               
        March 18, 2018 

Youth Group Announcements   
 Wednesday Youth Group -  7-8:30pm - Food, games,  
        friends, Bible study and you.   5th & 6th, 7th & 8th, and 9th -     
        12th  grade youth groups in the Youth  Rooms.   See you there!   
        Contact Cori with questions at  yacminister@gmail.com 

 Wednesday, March 21st -  For grades 7th - 12th.  Easter Egg 
Hunt in youth group.  Get those pretty pink baskets ready! 

 No Sunday School on March 25th or April 1st. 

        Easter Breakfast - Sign up to work the Easter Breakfast by the  
        youth room door.  It is a great opportunity to serve others and  
        get to know people.  (This is not instead of worship, volunteers  
        will go to 8:30am worship.) 
 

Easter Breakfast  -  Serving 7:30 & 9:30am -  Sign up in the 
Gathering Area to attend.  Come and enjoy good food and great 
fellowship.  Menu is eggs, fruit, muffins and ham. Thanks for your 
support of our youth ministry! 
 

Photos Today  -  You will have an opportunity today to have your 

photo taken for Good Shepherd church data secure records, a great 
time to update your photo.  Heather Gleason and Barb Spindler will 
be taking photos.  Stop at the Welcome Center.   Photos will be 
taken from 9:00 - 9:15am and again from 10:15 - 10:30am.  

 

Preschool Registration  - for the 2018-2019 school year is now 
open.  Check the website at goodshepherdowatonna.com/
preschool ,  the Welcome Center,  Preschool or church office for 
information on classes and how to register. 

 

Nominations for Executive Team  - Nominations are now  
being accepted for two positions on the Executive Team. They  
will be elected at the May 6 Voter’s Meeting.  We welcome your 
input regarding individuals we might contact who you feel may be  
potential candidates to serve on the Team.  Forms are in your  
mailslot. Deadline for submitting recommendations is Sunday,  
April 8.  Questions, contact Matt Tveite at 213-7128 or any 
Executive Team member. 

 
Lenten Family Devotions We have new Lenten 
family resources on the Kids Grow resource table 
across from the mailslots.  Grab one for your family 
to help learn about Jesus together. 

Contact Information: 
 

Pastor Mark Rosenau                         pastorrosenau@msn.com  
Pastor Greg Schlicker                         pastorschlicker@msn.com        
Youth - Cori Woltmann                      yacminister@gmail.com  
Preschool - Heather Gleason            gspreschool@msn.com  
Office - Barb Spindler                goodshepherdowatonna@msn.com      
Media - Kristi Westergaard               Kristi@GSOwatonna.com  
Music -  Kaisha Stricklin                     kaishastricklin@gmail.com 

Lenten & Easter Worship 
  

     Mar. 21    Lenten Meal & Worship        5:30pm & 6:30pm 
     Mar. 29    Maundy Thursday                  5:30pm  Traditional 
            Maundy Thursday                  7:00pm  Contemporary 
     Mar. 30    Good Friday   6:30pm    
 

         Easter - He is Risen! 
     April   1    Traditional Worship - with Communion 6:30am 
            Youth Served Breakfast   7:30am 
            Contemporary Worship with Communion 8:30am 
            Youth Served Breakfast   9:30am 

Contemporary Worship with Communion  10:30am

Welcome New Members to Good Shepherd 
   Justin Gruenwald and Jessica Meeks 
   Mickey Highberg 
   Ron and Heidi Kellen 
   Dennis and Jackie Klinkenberg and family, Diana and Kayla 
   Kyle and Megan Kampa and daughter, Elsie 
   Sarah Noble and sons, Kayden and Avyn 
   Betsy Patrick and daughters, Cora and Lydia 
   Roger and Kathy Reb and son, Josh 
   Bryan and Deb Schirmacher 
   Steve and Shirley Smith 
   Annette Swanson 


